
6th Grade Welcome Letter 2022-2023
GENERAL GEORGE A. MCCALL SCHOOL

327 South 7th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19106

215-400-7840

June 7, 2022

Dear 6th Grade Families,

Welcome to the 6th Grade! Ms. Martin-Burke will be teaching ELA and Social Studies and
Mrs. Ryan will be teaching Math and Science. Please see the list of supplies below. We thank you in
advance for your help and support. We look forward to working with our new 6th Graders!

Enjoy the summer break and see you in August.

Regards,

The 6th Grade Team

6th Grade Supply List

o 2 packages of copy paper (500 pages each)
o 1 Pack of Lined Paper
o 4 black & white composition notebooks (no spirals)
o 1 inch binder (math)
o 4 plastic (durable) 2-pocket folders (different colors)
o 3 packs of Post-Its (any color, 3 by 3 inches)
o 2 packs of (white, lined) index cards
o Pencils (2 packs of 12); *NOT MECHANICAL
o Pencil Pouch /Case
o Blue or black pens (12 pack)
o Erasers
o 2-pack of glue sticks
o 1 highlighter
o 1 pack of colored pencils
o (1) 10 pack of thin colored markers
o Pack of dry erase markers (approximately 3) and a sock
o Calculator: Texas Instruments TI-34 (if possible) To be kept and used at home.
o Earbuds (headphones)
o 3 boxes of tissues
o 2 rolls of paper towels
o 2 containers of disinfecting wipes
o Hand sanitizer


